
 

 

BOROUGH OF FOLSOM  
COUNCIL MEETING  

WORKSHOP MINUTES  
December 14, 2021 

 
MEETING CALLED TO ORDER AT 6:00 BY MAYOR SCHENKER 
 
OPENING STATEMENT: Adequate notice of this meeting has been given in accordance with the directives of 
the “Open Public Meetings Act”, pursuant to Public Law 1975, Chapter 231.  Said notice of this meeting has been 
advertised in the Hammonton Gazette and has been posted on the Borough Hall bulletin board showing the time and 
place of said meeting. 
  
ROLL CALL:  Councilpersons: Conway, Whittaker, Porretta, Norman and Blazer 
 
Absent: Councilman Hoffman 
 
Also Present: Mayor Greg Schenker, Attorney Angela Costigan and Jen Heller (Vince Polistina & 
Assoc.) 
 
Tiffany Paretti reported on her Girl Scout Project and. 
 
Collings Lakes Fire Chief Bill Donnelly along with Deputy Fire Chief Bill Collins appeared before 
Council asking to meet with the Safety Committee to have better communications. 
 
Rick Dovey from the ACUA gave a budget presentation. 
 
Michael Irvin from Gov Designs gave a presentation on mobile safety cameras. 
 
Mayor Schenker reported that he is addressing the concerns from our zoning officer regarding pending 
court cases on property violations. 
 
Angela Costigan updated Mayor and Council on the County Court. Council will vote on the amended 
agreement with the Hammonton Joint Municipal Court. 
 
Mayor and Council had a long discussion on the 13th Street Bike Pedestrian Project. A vote will be taken 
in the Regular Council Meeting to see if the Borough should proceed with this project. 
 
Councilman Conway asked Council if they would consider adding two more clothing bins. Greg also 
asked Council to consider amending or adding an ordinance for tree cutting and  when building a home or 
development it would be required to have a dedicated area for wildfire or open space. 
 
OPEN TO THE PUBLIC:  No comments 
 
MEETING IS FOR DISCUSSION ONLY. NO VOTES WILL BE TAKEN 
 
With no other discussion the meeting was adjourned at 8:10 PM with ayes all. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Patricia M. Gatto 
Municipal Clerk 


